
Notice to School Administrators  

Re: Esthetics Practical Exam 

March 16, 2021 

Dear School Administrators: 

The exam company has informed the Board of a new trend concerning esthetics practical exam 

candidates that may be causing failure of the practical examination.  Candidates are regularly 

attempting to reuse and disinfect disposable gloves.   

Please remind your students that disposable gloves are single use items and cannot be disinfected or 

reused. Contaminated gloves must be disposed of in a covered waste receptacle and hands must be 

washed/sanitized after removal and prior to donning new gloves.   

 


